
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents,  
 Thanks to everyone who joined us today for our May Crowning Ceremony.  I am 
proud of the students for their efforts to make this a wonderful event.  

Mallory Budai and Caleigh Cheatham will be competing at the State Science Day 
tomorrow at The Ohio State University.  Best wishes to these ladies! 

Also, Mallory Budai was selected to attend OWjL Camp this summer in Delaware, 
Ohio at the Ohio Wesleyan University.  This is a camp for gifted and talented middle school 
students, and Mallory will be able to choose from many different course offerings that week!  
Congratulations Mallory! 

Thanks to everyone who turned in their enrollment paperwork and enrollment fee!  
We are still in need of many items from families to complete the registration process.  
Please be sure to get these needed items in ASAP so your child(ren) are registered for the 
2018-2019 school year.  Thanks so much! 

The Knights of Columbus Immaculate Heart Council 5899 are again pleased to 
announce the availability of our Memorial Scholarship to be awarded in 2018.  One $350.00 
scholarship will be awarded to students attending St. Cecilia School in grades 5 through 8.  
The Knights of Columbus scholarship Board will govern each scholarship.  A qualifying 
exam was administered last week to the students.  Students were given a 25-question "fill-
in-the-blank" test covering Citizenship, Patriotism, and the Catholic Faith.  The six finalists 
are: Anthony Longennette (8), Caleigh Cheatham (7), Byron Scott (8), Kaitlyn Lancia (8), 
Alex Huffman (8), and Caelan Watson (8).   A special congratulations goes to Anthony, who 
had the highest score in the history of the test.  These finalists now move on to the next 
round.  On May 20th, they will give a presentation on "The Gift of the Eucharist", and the 
scholarship will be awarded soon thereafter.  Good luck to all of the participants! 
 Have a great weekend! 
 

Mrs. Debbie Adamczak 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SAINT CECILIA SCHOOL 
FRIDAY NEWSLETTER 

May 11, 2018 

 

 

Hail Mary 
Full of Grace 

The Lord is with Thee 
Blessed art thou among women 

And blessed is the fruit 
Of thy womb, Jesus. 

Holy Mary 
Mother of God 

Pray for Us sinners 
Now and at the hour of our death. 

Amen. 
 



 

 

 
 
 
Estimados padres,  
 
 Gracias a todos quienes se reunieron con nosotros hoy para nuestra ceremonia 

de la coronación de mayo. Estoy orgullosa de los estudiantes y sus esfuerzos en hacer este 
evento maravilloso.  

  
Mallory Budai y Caleigh Cheatham estarán compitiendo en el día de ciencias del 

estado, mañana en la universidad de Ohio State. ¡Mucha suerte a estas señoritas! 
 
 También, Mallory Budai fue seleccionada en asistir al campamento de OWjL 

este verano en Delaware, Ohio, en la universidad de Ohio Wesleyan. ¡Esto es un 
campamento para los estudiantes dotados y talentosos de colegios intermedios y Mallory 
podrá escoger de muchos cursos que se ofrecerán esa semana! ¡Felicitaciones a Mallory! 

 
 Gracias a todos los que entregaron el paquete y la cuota de la inscripción. 

Todavía necesitamos mucho papeleo de familias para completar el proceso de la inscripción. 
Por favor asegúrense en entregar estos artículos tan pronto sea posible para que sus hijos 
sean matriculados para el año escolar 2018-2019. ¡Muchas Gracias! 

 
 El concilio del corazón inmaculado (5899) de los caballeros de Columbus está 

contento en anunciar la disponibilidad de nuestra beca memorial que se otorgará en el 
2018. Una beca de $350.00 dólares será premiado a un estudiante de Santa Cecilia entre los 
grados 5 a 8. El comité de los caballeros de Columbus gobernará cada beca. Un examen de 
clasificación fue administrado la semana pasada a los estudiantes. El examen de los 
estudiantes consistió en 25 preguntas de “completar el espacio en blanco” (fill-in-the-
blank), que cubrió ciudadanía, patriotismo y la fe católica. Los seis finalistas son Anthony 
Longennette (8), Caleigh Cheatham (7), Byron Scott (8), Kaitlyn Lancia (8), Alex Huffman 
(8) y Caelen Watson (8). Muchas felicitaciones especiales van para Anthony, quien obtuvo 
la calificación más alta en la historia del examen. Estos finalistas pasan a la siguiente ronda. 
El 20 de mayo, ellos presentaran “el regalo de la eucaristía” (The Gift of the Eucharist) y la 
beca será otorgada en seguida de esto. ¡Buena suerte a todos los participantes!  

 
¡Que tengan un fin de semana maravilloso!  
 
La Señora Debbie Adamczak  
  
 

 
 
 
 Feliz día de la madre 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

IMPORTANT DATES  
Thursday  May 17  Kindergarten Spirit Day 
Saturday  May 19  School Choir at Mass 
Thursday  May 24  Kindergarten Water Day 
Friday  May 25  Kindergarten Celebration – early dismissal 
Monday  May 28  Memorial Day – NO SCHOOL 
Tuesday  May 29   Field Day 
Wednesday  May 30  Early dismissal for 8th graders (parental     permission  
      required 
Wednesday  May 30  8th Grade Graduation – 7 p.m. – Church 
Tuesday  June 5  Report cards posted on SchoolSpeak 
Fri & Sat  Aug 10 &11  St. Cecilia Parish Festival 
Wednesday  August 22  First Day of School – 2018-2019 

 

MAY 
14- Ms. Julie Cowan 
15- Paisley Bellisari  
15- Olivia  Sherman 
  

Many Thanks Mr. Lancia!!!! 
We’ll miss you!  

After 21 

years of 

volunteering

, Mr. Lancia 

is hanging 

up his apron 

in the 

cafeteria! 

 
Loving Father: 
 

On this special day set aside to honor 
mothers we ask for a special touch from 
the Lord for each and every one of them.  
 

May each and every mother be granted a 
special blessing and may all of the work of 
her hands not be forgotten in Your sight.  
 

Let her example to her children by a 
guiding force in their lives.   
 

And may wisdom be passed down to the 
next generation of mothers.  
 
Amen 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BRHS FOOTBALL FAMILY 

CORNHOLE 
TOURNAMENT 
May 19, 2018 – 9 a.m.  

$30 per team 
$15.00 per person 

See attached flier for more 
information 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St. Charles Preparatory School 
2018 Summer Academic Programs for 

rising 7th-8th Graders 

St. Charles will be offering Enrichment 

Classes for young men entering the 7
th

 and 8
th

 

grades next year (limited to first 30 students) 

in the areas of 7
th

 to 8
th

 Grade English 

Readiness; 7
th

 to 8
th

 Grade Math Readiness; 

6
th

 to 7
th

 Grade English Readiness; and 6
th

 to 

7
th

 Grade Math Readiness. Classes will run 

June 11-July 6. To learn more, including 

class offering times call the school’s Main 

Office at 614-252-6714 or visit the St. Charles 

Homepage post at: 

https://www.stcharlesprep.org/2018/03/26/up

coming-summer-academic-programs-for-

2018-2019-for-7th-8th-and-9th-graders-2/. 

  

 

 

EARLY SHOPPER’S 

SALE 

30% OFF!!! 
May 21-31 

closed Memorial Day & 

Sunday 

 
 EDUCATIONAL 

APPAREL 
 LARGEST RETAIL SCHOOL 

UNIFORM STORE IN CENTRAL 
OHIO  

 EXCELLENT CUSTOMER SERVICE  

 KID’S PLAY AREA  

 ON SITE EMBROIDERY  
 

www.educationalapparel.com 

3906 Brown Park Drive 

 Hilliard, OH 43026 

(614) 876-3030 ext. 1 

 

Store Hours:   

Monday – Thursday:  10 a.m. – 6 p.m. 

Friday:  10 a.m. – 5 p.m.  

Saturday:  10 a.m. – 3 p.m.  

Closed Sunday 

KINDERGARTEN WOULD LIKE TO ASK A 

FAVOR!!  
 

Please send in your empty plastic peanut butter jars! 

They will use these for storage in their room next year!   
 

 

[Type a quote from the document or the 

summary of an interesting point. You can 

position the text box anywhere in the 

document. Use the Text Box Tools tab to 

change the formatting of the pull quote text 

box.] 

https://www.stcharlesprep.org/2018/03/26/upcoming-summer-academic-programs-for-2018-2019-for-7th-8th-and-9th-graders-2/
https://www.stcharlesprep.org/2018/03/26/upcoming-summer-academic-programs-for-2018-2019-for-7th-8th-and-9th-graders-2/
https://www.stcharlesprep.org/2018/03/26/upcoming-summer-academic-programs-for-2018-2019-for-7th-8th-and-9th-graders-2/
http://www.educationalapparel.com/


 

 

 

 

Registration for St. Cecilia Preschool for currently  

enrolled families begins on Tuesday, February 20,  

2018 at 9:00 a.m.  New families may register after  

Monday, March 5, 2018.   
 

If you have any questions, please call Mrs. Trisha 

Jakubick at 614-878-0134 or  

tjakubick@cdeducation.org.   
 

 Registration forms are attached to this newsletter and can also be found on the 

SchoolSpeak home page.   

 

 

SUMMER SOLUTIONS 
Its not too early to start planning for Summer!!!! 

By spending just minutes a day with Summer Solutions, students get the practice they need to keep 
moving forward. It was designed to help students return to school after summer break confident in the 
skills they’ve already learned and ready to master new ones.Your child worked hard all year. Make 

sure that progress sticks. Give your child the advantage of Summer Solutions. 

School Name: St. Cecilia School 

Go to:  www.summersolutions.net 

To place your order, enter your school code:   

H43228CEC 

Orders placed before May 1, 2018 will be 
entered in a drawing for a $250 Amazon 
Gift Card. (No purchase necessary to 
enter the drawing. For Rules: 
https://simplesolutions.org/blog/sweepstakes 

ST. CECILIA PARISH FESTIVAL 
Saturday and Sunday, August 10

th
 and 11

th
  

CHAIR PERSONS NEEDED!! 
Soon it will be summer and time for the Parish Festival!  The Festival 
Committee is in need of a Chair and a Co-chair for the Silent Auction 
and the Quarter Machine Game!  
 

Planning Meetings are at 7:00 p.m. 
in Meeting Rooms A&B on the following dates: 

May 21, 2018 
June 18, 2018 
July 23, 2018 

 

 

Please contact the Parish Office (614-878-3555) or Festival Chair, Michael 

Lotz, at michaellotz@rocketmail.com if you would like to volunteer for one 

of these committees or are interested in more information.   

mailto:tjakubick@cdeducation.org
http://www.summersolutions.net/
mailto:michaellotz@rocketmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

All 5th  through 8th  grade studentséour last Edge night of the  

school year will be held on  Saturday, May 19 th  from  

6:30 - 8:30 pm. We will meet in the gym following the  

5:00 Mass for a night of fun, food, & friends.  All   

current 5 th  grade PSR and School students are invited to  

attend to check out what Edge is all about.  Several of our 8 th  grade students will 

be planning and running the night, so it is bound to be a fun timeéyou wonõt want 

to miss it!  

 

 

 

The last session of Parents Night Out for this school 
year will be held on Friday, May 18th from 6:30-9:00 
p.m.  We will be having a movie night on this 
evening, and the children are welcome to come 
dressed in their pajamas & bring blankets and 
pillows to lie on.   
 For safety purposes, all students must be pre-registered for this program.  

Please contact Katie Wohrle at (614)878-5353 ext. 208 or at 
kwohrle@saintceciliachurch.org if you have any questions or need registration 
materials. 
 

The 7th grade class at St. Cecilia would like to thank everyone who 
generously donated their shoes to the recent shoe drive.  We are happy to 
announce that we were able to donate 2,775 pairs of shoes to those in need!  
These shoes not only will benefit those less fortunate in poverty stricken 
countries throughout the world, but the students in the class were able to 
raise an additional $1,100 from the donation of these shoes to help offset the 
cost of their class trip next year.  Thanks for all your support in this great 
fundraiser! 
 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WESTERN IRISH  
Western Irish Players is currently excepting application for football coaches for the 
2018 fall football season.  Those interested in coaching should contact St. Cecilia 
Athletic Directors Bob Kapala at rka1375@gmail.com or Our Lady of Perpetual Help 
Athletic Director Rich Green at Richard Green richard.c.green.1977@gmail.com 
We are also looking to for a Head coach and assistant coaches to build for our 
incoming 4th grade class.   
  

BOARD ANNOUNCMENTS  
As many of you know Josh Dinan who has been our Board Treasurer is stepping 
down at the end of the year.  Josh has served out athletic board well and has been 
very active as a coach of Cross Country, Basketball and Track.   We thank him for 
all his services, 
 
We are also happy to announce that Joey Cacchio will be moving into this position.  
Joey and wife Nikki are very involved in athletics and have two daughter who play 
volleyball, cheer and basketball at St. Cecilia.  We are excited to have him as part of 
our executive team.   

  
SPRING SPORTS 

Our Varsity Softball, Varsity Baseball and Reserve Baseball are in their final weeks 
of their season and will begin to play in the playoffs. 
We also want to wish our 6th grade boys who are playing this season over at OLPH 
a Congrats as they have won their regular Season title and prepare for the playoffs 
as well.  
 

ATHLETIC MEETING  
There will be an extra Athletic Meeting this Sunday May 20th at 10:30 am in the A/B 
room.  This meeting is to go over things for next weeks homecoming.  Please feel 
free to join us.  Email Bob Kapala if you have any questions at rkap1375@gmail.com 

ST. CECILIA  

 
 

 

Basketball 
On Friday night December 15th St. Cecilia will host our annual Midnight Madness basketball event.   4 of our school basketball 
teams will host games here at St. Cecilia. 7th Grade girls at 6 PM 8th Grade girls at 7: 05, 7th Grade Boys 8:10 and finally 8th 
Grade Boys at 9:15.   We are hoping all our students will come out an cheer on their classmates.   We are asking for you to 
show your school spirit and wear Navy Blue and Vegas gold.   We hope to see you there.  
  

 

 

Athletic Meeting 

The next Athletic Meeting will be Sunday December 17th 10:30 am in the A/B.  This is a change and will be a new time going 
forward.  .  Please email Bob Kapala if you have any questions at rkap1375@gmail.com 
 
 

 

 

 

mailto:rka1375@gmail.com
mailto:richard.c.green.1977@gmail.com
mailto:rkap1375@gmail.com
mailto:rkap1375@gmail.com


 

 

TRACK  
Below are results of our own track members who compete with other schools on the 
OLPH team.   The team will compete in the Championships this weekend on 
Saturday,   Great job by all!!  
  
Saint Cecilia 
4th & 5th Grade Girls placed 4th in their division with 37 points 
Mya Riggins: 1st 4x200, 1st Sprint, 1st Long Jump 
 
4th & 5th Grade Boys 
Alexander Hickey: 8th Softball Throw 
 
Reserve Girls placed 6th in their division with 24 points     
Maddy Murchison: 1st Throwers, 2nd Discus, 3rd Shot Put 
 
Reserve Boys placed 5th in their division with 36 points 
Holland Hohman: 4th Shot Put, 6th Discus 
 
Varsity Girls placed 12 in their division with 15 points 
Katie Dinan: 4th 4x100M, 6th Mid Distance, 7th Distance 
 
Varsity Boys placed 1st in their division with 58 points 
Ludy Talla: 2nd 4x200, 3rd Distance 
  

End of the year  
The athletic board is looking to host an end of the year cookout and softball game.   
Our board is working on a date and more information in the upcoming weeks.   This 
will be open to all of our players and families from  pre-school – 8th grade.   
  
  

St. Charles Preparatory School - 2018 Summer 

Athletic Camp Offerings for 2 nd -9th Graders  

St. Charles Preparatory School will host several athletic camps this spring and summer: Speed & 

Agility Camp: June 6, 7 & 8 for boys and girls in grades 5-8.; Baseball Camp: June 11-13 for 

boys ages 7-14; Lacrosse Youth Camp: June 12-14 for boys entering grades 3-9; Football Youth 

Camp: June 18-21 for boys in grades 2-8;Soccer Academy: June 25-28 for boys entering grades 

4-9; Basketball Shooting Camp: July 2-3 for boys in grades 5-9; Basketball Camp: July 9-12 for 

boys in grades 8-9 and July 16-19 for boys in grades 5-7; Volleyball Camp: Two sessions running 

July 30-August 2: Session I for boys and girls entering grades 4-6; Session II for boys and girls 

entering grades 7-8. To view camp details and camp brochures, please visit the St. Charles online 

Homepage post at https://www.stcharlesprep.org/2018/03/26/upcoming-academic-programs-

for-summer-2018/. 

 

https://www.stcharlesprep.org/2018/03/26/upcoming-academic-programs-for-summer-2018/
https://www.stcharlesprep.org/2018/03/26/upcoming-academic-programs-for-summer-2018/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CATHOLIC FAMILY NIGHT 
    With the Columbus Clippers 
         Wednesday, May 16  
                  6:35 p.m.  
 

Vs. Gwinnett Stripers 
        Pre-game parade of  
      Catholic Youth begins 
               At 5:45 p.m.   

 
 
 
 

 

See attached flier for ticket info! 
 

BISHOP READY  

SUMMER ATHLETIC CAMPS  
 

 

Spend your summer as a Silver Knight! 
 Receive a T-Shirt with each camp 

  Learn skills pertaining to your sport 

  Enjoy competition among participants 

  Develop with Bishop Ready athletes 

  Meet Bishop Ready coaching staff 

* Castle Crew Members get a $20 discount off total 

camp price 

Please see the attached registration form for more 
information.   

 

 

WHO ï All basketball players entering grades 7 & 8 will play in the NBA Division; all 
basketball 
players in grades 5 & 6 will play in the College Division 
WHEN  - College Division: Tuesday nights, June 5 - July 24 
NBA Division: Thursday nights, June 7 - July 26 
All games will be played from 5:30 ï 9:00 p.m. 
WHERE ï Bishop Ready High School Gymnasium 
COST - $90; includes a reversible uniform, minimum of eight license-officiated games, 
postseason 
awards, & post-season all-star game. Make checks payable to Bishop Ready High 
School 
$80 for Castle Crew Members! $10 discount for each additional family member! 

Develop your game and have fun this summer with the Ready Basketball Family! 
 

For more information and registration form see attached flier. 
 


